Clinton County Sheriff’s Office
News Release

TO: AREA NEWS

REPORTED BY: Major Michael Reid, Chief Deputy&q/

APPROVED BY: Sheriff David N. Favro

SUBIJECT OF RELEASE: Press Conference

Clinton County Sheriff David Favro and New York Assemblyman Billy Jones will be holding a
press conference on April 18", 2017 at 1:30 PM at the Clinton County Sheriff's Office to
announce newly acquired funding to reinstitute a substance abuse counselor in the Clinton

County Jail. This funding has not been in place in 10 years.

Sheriff Favro will discuss the ongoing problem of substance abuse, particularly the current
opiate problem, and Assemblyman Jones will discuss the newly reinstated funding.

All media are welcomed and encourage to attend.

Thank you.



